Dear Editor, 


Whether we like it or not, the political realm is where we as a society make our societal decisions. With the advent of money so controlling our politics (we are more an oligarchy than a democracy because of this), no matter what your particular issue is, or where your effort lies, unless we get money out of politics, you have little hope of affecting how your particular issue plays out.

To that end, we should adopt six amendments to our constitution:

1. Corporations are not people. A person is one human.

2. Money is not speech. Speech is what a human does to communicate.

3. Publicly funded political campaigns. The only money that can be spent on or about a political campaign is the public funding given to a particular candidate.

4. Voting districts will be chosen by an independent commission working off of census data. Districts should be the simplest geometric shape that divides population.
5. No negative campaigning. Only can talk about who you are and what you will do.

6. End that vestige of slavery, the Electoral College.

If we adopt these amendments, we will have the possibility of once again having statesmen (gender inclusive) elected to our government beholden to us and not the highest bidder.

Bob Watson

Rural Decorah

